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Fairfield County Auditor Receives TechCred Grant 

Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Auditor recently received a “TechCred” grant from the state of 

Ohio for employees to obtain technical credentials.  The state program is designed to improve workforce 

knowledge in Ohio, no matter what industry the employees are working in because technology is having 

an impact on businesses throughout the state.   

 

“TechCred helps employees learn new skills needed for our technology-infused economy.  At the 

County Auditor’s Office, there will be multiple, new credentials earned in 2025 based on the grant,” 

stated County Auditor, Dr. Carri L. Brown. 

 

The technical credentials include versions of Microsoft Excel, 365, Transact-SQL, and OneNote. The 

credentials will support the roles of financial analysts, settlements officers, payroll officers, appraisers, 

and trainers.   Training will be completed online.  The grant will provide reimbursements to the county 

of more than proximately $10,000. 

 

“We appreciate how the state is helping us provide excellent coaching and development for our team 

members,” added Brown. 

 

For more information on Ohio’s TechCred program, visit https://techcred.ohio.gov/apply.   
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